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DATE OF BIRTH EDIT 

UPDATE 

 

The Date of Birth Edit scheduled for implementation on 

Monday, June 12, 2017 is being delayed indefinitely. 

 

Although the edit date is being postponed, providers are 

contractually responsible for ensuring that all data 

submitted to the Program, including the date of birth of the 

cardholder, is accurate.   

 

Providers will be advised of the new implementation date 

in a future bulletin.  

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at: 

 1-800-835-4080. 


